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To:
President-elect xArshMK of VindexCraft
Vindex City
VindexCraft

Hamilton, the 11th of September 2021

Mr President-elect,

Please accept our warm congratulations on your successes at the
most recent election. We wish for your success as you prepare to
take up the responsibilities and challenges of such high office.

On behalf of the people of the Commonwealth of Redmont and the
President of Redmont, we wish to assure you and the people of
VindexCraft of the continued friendship and interest of the
Redmont Government and people in the establishment and
continuance of International relations between our two nations.

We look forward to working with you in our capacity as State
Officials of the Commonwealth of Redmont.

Signed,

xEndeavour Muffins29
Secretary of State Ambassador to Vindexcraft
Commonwealth of Redmont Commonwealth of Redmont


